
 

 
From: Helga Balsterholt  

Sent: 23 October 2014 19:19 
To: Ampoma, Nanayaa 

Subject: Your public notice of receipt of a planning application - REF. 2014/5983/P 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Further to the above planning application, I wish to make the following comments: 

I am the leaseholder /occupier of Flat B (Ground Floor), 7 Edis Street, London NW1 HLG. 

My particular concern is the following: 

The previous owner of No. 6  Edis Street (who has sold the property  to the present owners 

and who made the above planning application) had a terrace built at the height of my ground 

floor living room and alongside the party wall, extending this terrace too far out, meaning 

that the previous owner could literally stand in front of my window, looking into my 

property, which in my view is in breech of privacy regulations. The then owner of the 

property 6 Edis Street was consequently ordered by the Camden Planning Office to put an 

iron gate to be placed at the end of the party wall to guarantee privacy, which was, however, 

removed very shortly afterwards, and never put in place again. 

So far as I understand the present planning application, the owner plans to put a gate, 

however, again, in the far section of the present extension, which will get me back to square 

one. The other item is, of course, the noise level. When people are out on that terrace, I can 

hear, and understand, every word of their  conversation, however softly spoken.  

I am sorry about this long-winding explanation. However, I feel, that my concern is justified, 

and I wondered whether there is a possibility of somebody from your planning department to 

visit my flat. I am sure that viewing the whole situation will clarify the full impact of my 

concerns. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely 

Helga Balsterholt 

 

 

 


